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15th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Good morning everyone.  Hope you are all keeping safe and well. 
 
This is in response to some of the queries around the survey.   
 
As a school, we are planning for the possibility of welcoming back some (but not all) pupils from 1st 
June and the survey is an information gathering exercise to support us further with this plan.  Even if 
your child is not in one of the priority groups to return on 1st June, please still fill in the survey with 
your intentions to help us with planning beyond that date.  We understand that these plans might 
change over time but it will help us at this stage. 
 
Up until last night, we thought we had devised a plan to move forward but new guidance was 
released at 7 p.m. last night which has now left us with new considerations.  New guidance, that we 
are not always aware of, is arriving each day which is making it very difficult for us to communicate 
our plans with you at this moment.  We know that this must be frustrating for all of you as well but 
please rest assured, we are planning in detail to keep everyone as safe as possible and we will 
update you as soon as we can with our plans.   
 
We all desperately want our school community back together as soon as it is safe to do so.  Please 
be patient with us through this difficult period.  Thank you for all your continued support.  We hope 
you have a safe and restful weekend. 
 
Thank you 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
N Longstaff 
Headteacher 
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